
  

Still other seed fell on the good soil, where it produced a crop – a hundred, sixty or thirty times what was 

sown.’ Matthew 13:8 

  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

July News 1 

 

Staffing News 

Next week we will be saying goodbye to three members of staff. You will already be aware that Mr Boyle and 

Miss Halsey are leaving for new chapters in their lives. 

Mrs Lee will be retiring this summer. She will have served the school for 25 years ensuring the office runs 

smoothly, ordering resources and maintaining budgets. She has worked tirelessly, even through school holidays 

ensuring she is available for parents to collect uniform or come to collect forgotten items. Above and beyond 

her role, she has spent much of her own time purchasing items for her renowned ‘Mothers’ Day Shop’, shopping 

all year to provide sufficient stock to ensure all pupils have the opportunity to purchase items. She has helped 

many parents with their 30-hour nursery or free school meal applications and even with secondary school 

appeals. She will be sadly missed but we wish her all the best and are sure she will enjoy her retirement. 

 

Summer Fair 

Thank you for the amazing support and attendance at the summer fair. The event raised over £630 which will 

enable us to arrange events such as the whole school pantomime, productions such as ‘Alice in Wonderland’ 
and other enrichments to the curriculum and children’s experience. 

 

 

 

 


